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Mayor Ann Campbell 
Members of the City Council 
City of Ames 
515 Clark Avenue 
Ames, IA  50010 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council: 
 
The Public Art Commission’s Neighborhood Art Committee is asking for your permission to roll 
over the unspent balance of $2,329 to the 2013-14 fiscal year. That portion of the 
Neighborhood Art budget was not yet spent when the 2012-13 fiscal year ended on June 30. 
 
This money will be used to pay for the installation of the three sculptures that were purchased 
during the 2012-13 fiscal year.  Installation of the neighborhood sculptures is usually completed 
prior to June 30.  However, this year there were delays in the installations.  Approval of this 
request will allow continuation of paying for the sculptures and their installation in the same 
fiscal year; and will preserve the 2013-14 appropriation for additional sculptures to be 
purchased and installed next spring. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Ann Lundy, Chair 
Neighborhood Art Committee 
Public Art Commission 
 
Cc   Allison Sheridan, PAC Co-chair 
 Greg Fuqua, PAC Co-chair 
  
 


